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Town of Lumsden

Meeting Minutes
Public Hearing - Proposed Bylaw 10-2018 November 27, 2018 - 7:30 PM

Present:

Mayor: Bryan Matheson

Councillors: Verne Barber, Dave Cameron, Jane Cogger, Rhonda Phillips, Byron Tumbach, Wes
Holobetz

Chief Administrative Officer: Monica M. Merkosky

Office Services Clerk: Chris Lamontagne

Finance Officer: Greg Brkich

Community Planner: Luke Grazier

Attendees:
Ralph Haryett
Lee Haryett
Steve Croft

Declare Public Hearing Open

Mayor Matheson opened the public hearing for the purpose of hearing submissions regarding Bylaw
No. 10-2018, a bylaw to amend Bylaw No. 15-2002, know as the Zoning Bylaw.

Administration Presents Background Information

Director of Planning & Development, Luke Grazier provided a verbal report on the purpose of the
amendment.

Presentations

There were no other attendees present wishing to make a presentation.

Written Submissions

Mayor Matheson asked if there were any written submissions. Director of Planning & Development,
Luke Grazier, reported that there were no written submissions received prior to the hearing.

Declare Public Hearing Closed

Mayor Matheson declared the hearing closed at 7:35 pm.
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